
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
To participants of the Ninth World Congress 

on Psychotherapy ”Children. Society. Future – 

Psychotherapy Planet” 

 

Dear participants, organizers and guests! 

On behalf of the Eurasian People’s Assembly I sincerely greet and congratulate 

you on the opening of one of the largest events of the Ninth World Congress on 

Psychotherapy – Pre-Congress ”Psychotherapy in Support of People, Families, 

Communities and Society During the Coronavirus Pandemic”. 

Health is an important topic nowadays, and all countries and people in a difficult 

situation of worldwide quarantine are concerned on this matter. Consequences of 

coronavirus pandemic affect many spheres of life, especially psychological state of 

people, family relationships, well-being of children and elderly. In this situation it is vital 

for world’s leaders in psychotherapy and psychology to unite efforts in order to search 

for the most effective methods and tools for people’s adaptation during the pandemic and 

afterwards. 

The Eurasian People’s Assembly supports international initiatives aimed at 

preserving life and its natural, spiritual, cultural values, supporting comfortable and safe 

conditions for people, strengthening of family and its values. The Council on Preserving 

and Development of Kin Culture under the Eurasian People’s Assembly works on studies 

based on Rodology – a science on kin system’s development principles and rodological 

method of consulting. We are assured that participation of experts of the Council in the 

Congress and section “Influence of Kin History and Transgenerational Relations on 

Descendants in the COVID-19 Pandemic Situation” will contribute to solving important 

issues, expansion of international expertize and humanitarian connections. 

It is important for us that international congresses and forums contribute not only 

to the implementation of advanced technologies, strengthening of professional and 

scientific contacts, but also help to create kind, honest and trustful interpersonal 

relationships among those who support psychological health of people.  

We wish the participants of the Congress to have interesting discussions, 

productive work, constructive exchange of ideas, successful search and realization of 

joint programs and projects. 

 

 

Secretary General 

Eurasian People’s Assembly               A. Belyaninov 

 

Moscow 2020 


